Office of Hon Andrew Little

Minister of Justice Minister Responsible for the NZSIS
Minister for Courts Minister Responsible for the GCSB
Minister for Treaty of Waitangi Negotiations Minister Responsible for Pike River Re-entry

28 MAR 2019

Ross Francis
fyi-request-9816-01d9630c@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Francis
Official Information Act request: Criminal Cases Review Commission

Thank you for your email of 10 March 2019 requesting, under the Official Information Act
1982 (the Act), information relating to the Criminal Cases Review Commission. You
specifically requested:

e copies of all submissions made in regards to the proposed Criminal Cases Review
Commission Bill; and

» copies of all communication you have had with the Justice Ministry in regards to
establishing a Criminal Cases Review Commission, dated 20 October 2017 to 31
December 2018. Communication includes hand-written notes and all other forms of
communication. It also includes communication from officials to you.

Your request is currently being prepared. However, due to the substantial collation of
information required, a response cannot reasonably be made within the original time limit.
Accordingly, | am extending the time limit for response to this request by 20 working days
under section 15A of the Act and will respond to you by 8 May 2019.

If you are not satisfied with my response to your request, you have the right to complain to
the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the Act. The Ombudsman may be contacted by
email at inffo@ombudsman.parliament.nz.

Yours sincerely

Private Secretary (Justice)
Office of Hon Andrew Little
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